
Please take note: 

Oneida County has changed their  

e-mail addresses for employees and 

elected officials. 

Beginning October 9, 2023, 

old e-mail addresses 

(name@co.oneida.wi.us) on this website 

will be forwarded to a new e-mail 

address (name@oneidacountywi.gov). 

We are working to update all old e-mail 

address references on this website, so 

please be patient.  If you do see an old 

e-mail after you notice new e-mail 

changes, feel free to contact us and let 

us know we may have missed one or 

two. We apologize for any 

inconvenience and thank you for 

visiting our website. 

 

Oneida County Land and Water Staff  
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